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December 6, 2007
The Honorable Connie Marshall
Councilmember, City of Bellevue
450 – 110th Avenue NE
Bellevue, Washington   98009
Dear Councilmember Marshall:

I am pleased to reappoint you to the Sound Transit Board of Directors, for a two-year term beginning January 1, 2008 and expiring December 31, 2009.  Your reappointment is subject to confirmation by the King County Council.
As a current and future member of the Sound Transit Board of Directors you are in a unique position to provide direction and oversight as the agency continues to implement capital projects and services related to regional express, commuter rail and light rail along with the important decisions the agency must make in planning for the future.  Your input and dedication to the mission of Sound Transit will benefit the residents of this area for years to come. 

Thank you for your continued service to the citizens of King County as a member of the Sound Transit Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

cc: 
The Honorable King County Council


Marcia Walker, Sound Transit Board Administrator


Joni Earl, Sound Transit Chief Executive Officer


Doug Hodson, Transportation Manager, King County Executive’s Office


The Honorable King County Council
